

Ronald M. Hubbs Papers

Copyright Notice:

This material may be protected by copyright law (U.S. Code, Title 17). Researchers are liable for any infringement. For more information, visit www.mnhs.org/copyright.

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

February 15, 1997

Dear Friends:

I am pleased to have this opportunity to send greetings to each of you attending the 5th Annual Hubbs Children's Literature Conference.

A nation's most important resource is its people, especially its children. I am grateful for projects like the Hubbs Children's Literature Conference for your commitment to improving and enriching children's lives. Reading challenges, entertains, enlightens, and comforts. It can bring a lifetime of pleasure and enjoyment to children and adults alike. The chance to impart a love of reading to a child is a marvelous opportunity. I commend you for your efforts on behalf of our nation's children.

Please accept my best wishes for a wonderful conference.

Sincerely yours,

Hillary Rodham Clinton

Hillary Rodham Clinton